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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Arrowhead High School South Campus Building Not For Sale

At its special meeting on October 30, 2024, the Arrowhead Union HS School Board took
formal action to not pursue the sale of the south campus building. After considering
information and feedback from various sources, the decision was made, on a 7-0 vote, to
not move forward with a potential sale of the building/property.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT
Conrad D. Farner, Superintendent
262-369-3611



